
RE-ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

On November 28, three bids were not received as required by North Carolina General Statute (N.C.G.S.) 

143-132(a), so this project is being re-advertised whereas three bids are not required the second time. 

 

Pursuant to N.C.G.S. 143-129 and 143-128, sealed bid proposals endorsed “HEWES STREET – 

FB18110” will be received by City/County Purchasing, 101 N. Main Street, Winston-Salem, NC in 

Room 16 until 2:00 PM, December 6, 2018 when all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  The 

City reserves the right to waive any informalities and to reject any or all proposals.  Contractors must be 

properly licensed as required by Chapter 87 of the N.C. General Statutes. 

 

Bidding documents and/or instructions for submitting bids may be obtained by contacting Darren 

Redfield at darrenmr@cityofws.org (preferred), or 336-747-6936, or during normal business hours at 

City/County Purchasing, City Hall Room 324, 101 North Main Street, Winston-Salem, NC 27101.   

 

Technical questions concerning the project scope should be submitted in writing to: Darren Redfield at 

darrenmr@cityofws.org to receive a proper response. 

 

Compliance with the City of Winston-Salem’s Minority and Women Business Enterprise program is 

required on this project.  The M/WBE subcontracting goals are 6% MBE, 6% WBE and must be met 

separately.  The low bidder not agreeing to these goals will need to submit a good faith effort in order to 

be considered for award of this project.  Contact is Hasani Mitchell hasanim@cityofws.org. 

 

 

Darren Redfield 

City/County Purchasing 

336-747-6936 
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